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Hello,

As a Shoreline resident, I am writing to please ask that you:

• Vote YES to approve Amendment 2 - to fund an Urban Tree Canopy
(UTC) study in 2023. Budget of $50,000.
 
• Vote YES to approve Amendment 3 - to complete the inventory of
public street trees in 2023, and require the protection of public street trees
in heat islands once the public street tree surveys are complete.

I am a resident who is (for now) fortunate to live outside of the extreme
heat areas in our city, but believe it's crucial that we protect our currently
more vulnerable areas from further increases and/or attempt to reduce the
upward trends we're experiencing in addition to preventing the spread of
these trends to other areas of the city as a result of further tree canopy
loss.

Thank you,
Amy Bryant
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